ZOE LOFGREN, CALIFORNIA CHAIRPERSON

JAMIE RASKIN, MARYLAND VICE CHAIRPERSON

SUSAN DAVIS, CALIFORNIA G.K. BUTTERFIELD, NORTH CAROLINA MARCIA FUDGE, OHIO PETE AGUILAR, CALIFORNIA

JAMIE FLEET, STAFF DIRECTOR

Congress of the United States

House of Representatives COMMITTEE ON HOUSE ADMINISTRATION

1309 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515–6157 (202) 225–2061 https://cha.house.gov RODNEY DAVIS, ILLINOIS
RANKING MINORITY MEMBER

MARK WALKER, NORTH CAROLINA BARRY LOUDERMILK, GEORGIA

ONE HUNDRED SIXTEENTH CONGRESS

JEN DAULBY, MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR

Notice of Hearing

On Thursday, January 9, 2020 the Committee on House Administration will hold a hearing entitled "2020 Election Security—Perspectives from Voting System Vendors and Experts."

The Committee hearing will take place at **10:00AM** at 1310 Longworth House Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20515.

For media inquiries please contact Peter Whippy, Communications Director, at Peter.Whippy@mail.house.gov or at 202-225-3244.

For other inquiries please contact Sean Jones, Legislative Clerk, at <u>Sean.Jones@mail.house.gov</u> or 202-225-2061 if you have questions or need additional information.

Persons requiring special accommodations should contact Mariam Malik at (202) 225-2061, at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled hearing.

Thursday, January 9, 2020
1310 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515